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To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
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From: Corey Endo <Corey_Endo@fd.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 5:35 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: caseload standards
 

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts
Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the
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I support the caseload standards for indigent defense. As a federal practitioner, with a much lower
caseload, I stand in awe of my state counterparts. But the expectations and excessive caseloads are
not good for the clients they serve or for the lawyers themselves. Please adopt the proposed
caseload standards.
 
Corey Endo (she/her)
First Assistant Defender
Federal Public Defender | Western District of Washington 
1601 Fifth Avenue, Suite 700 | Seattle, WA 98101 
desk: 206-830-2928 | cell:  206-639-1301 | of:  206-553-1100 | f:  206-553-0120
em:  corey_endo@fd.org
https://waw.fd.org/
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